
In Loving Memory of Connie Fosnow        April 5, 1948—April 12, 2023   

Connie loved the beautiful displays our community members created for these events. She          

enjoyed building the chamber display plus, a display for the ‘Bob Fosnow Family’.  Please help 

us honor Connie’s memory by filling the park with beautiful Happy Fall Y’all displays! 

Happy Fall Y’all 

Set up: October 7th– 8th Judging: October 9th     

Tear down: October 21st-22nd 

First, Second and Third Place ribbons in four categories! 

Business, Organization, Individual/Family, Children 

The Windsor Area Chamber of Commerce   

presents 

at Farrington Park 
October 7th through October 22nd 


